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"Motion by the Ocean" provided some of our residents with a 
refreshing experience by the sea, offering meaningful rides on 
a fleet of trishaws that left from Sorrento Quay, Hillarys Boat 
Harbour. The 30-minute journey along the stunning West Coast 
Drive was a true delight. The weather was perfect, with a coastal 
breeze that was deeply inhaled, and the residents had a closeness 
to the sand and sea. Residents enjoyed the company of one another 
during the ride, shared a lovely lunch and connected with nature.

Hello Residents, Families, Staff and Friends,
In November, the Melbourne Cup is a highlight event each year at 
both of our homes, bringing excitement and a sense of tradition and 
lifetime of memories for those who followed the race year on year. We 
hosted themed events with hats, decorations, sweeps and art and craft 
allowing everyone to be involved. 

The event fosters lots of social interaction between our residents and 
staff, sparking conversations, memories and reflections as residents 
enjoy celebrating and watching this iconic Australian horse race.

Welcome Home SIMPLE & SWEET - 
LEMONADE SCONES

THE SEASON OF JOY!

GETTING INTO THE 
CHRISTMAS SPIRIT

MELBOURNE CUP - 
GALLOPING TO VICTORY

THE LANGUAGE OF 
FLOWERS
ARANMORE COLLEGE 
CONCERT

Barbara and Tony off on their ride 
along the scenic path by the ocean

Lunch picnic at Hillarys Boat Harbour ~ sandwiches, hot chips & fresh fruit salad

Val with Tracy 
(Lifestyle) having lunch

Molly & Sue  
shared a ride

Sue enjoying her surroundings, soaking up the 
salty fresh air and relaxing in the warm sun.

Joan & Val enjoying each other's company
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An incredible effort from the students at 
Aranmore Catholic College brought joy to our 
residents, as the choir and bands performed, 
engaging the crowd with their instruments and 
sing-alongs. 

The magic of Christmas lies in its ability to bring 
people together, fostering a spirit of kindness 
and generosity. Whether it's decorating 
the tree, enjoying festive music, engaging in 
activities or sharing food and laughter, the 
festive season reminds us of the importance of 
love, community and tradition.

Neighbourhood News from

LEEDERVILLE

Beautifully scented floral arrangements enhance the emotional well-being of our residents, bringing both 
creative beauty and calm. These thoughtful arrangements foster relaxation and connection to nature. 

The Language of Flowers

Aranmore College Concert The Season of Joy!

Joe Salvatore
Valerie Bloor
Sheila Coker

Marny Denney
Shirley Fisher
Pat Haskett

Elsa Iber
Nancy Johnston

Margaret Malaxos
Sue McMillan
Joan Playford

Assunta Randazzo
Julie Taddei

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!

WELCOME TO ROSEWOOD         • Victoria Mikhail

Eileen and Joe

Students engaged with our 
residents for a thoroughly 
enjoyable experience.

Val's daughter, Lee joined 
her to share this special 
experience together

Sorting the baubles ready to hang We made gingerbread

Beautiful pieces created at Sip and Paint

Ling Joan Margaret
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Christmas is undoubtedly one 
of the most cherished times 
of the year. From the twinkling 
lights that adorn homes to the 
aroma of festive foods filling the 
air, the holiday season brings 
a sense of warmth and joy to 
people of all ages. It’s a time for 
family to gather, gift-giving and 
lasting memories.

We are always cooking something delicious! The 
lemonade scones were tasty, light and fluffy. 

Simple & Sweet ~ Lemonade Scones

Getting into the 
Christmas spirit

Karin Baxter
Marguerite Fischer

Stella Massey 
Ivan Smith

George Kougiannis
Maggie Stampalia 

Carmine Bucci
Barney Devlin

Katherine Deubert
Vicki Gouteff

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!

WELCOME TO 

WEST PERTH
Neighbourhood News from

• Stephen Bevan • Susan Cooper • Duncan Macphail 

Ailsa

Glenn

Pat

Stella Maggie Maureen

Some residents 
painted pots to go 
on Level 2 in the 
podium area off 
the Activity Area. 
Over the coming 
weeks, residents 
on Level 2 will 
enjoy potting herbs 
and other plants in 
them, growing and 
maintaining them 
together.

Pottery Painting

Dorothy with student nurse

Georgia



Sheila with her daughter, Ros 
 @Leederville

Margaret with her son, Derek  
@Leederville

Ladies enjoying lunch together @West PerthGeorge @West Perth

Ready for lunch and to watch the annual horse race at Flemington @Leederville

Melbourne Cup - Galloping to Victory
Connecting from Leederville and West Perth

Art by the residents at Leederville

WOMEN'S BUSINESS & FINGER FOOD 
LUNCH WITH GUEST SPEAKER CATHY 
ZORDAN

CHRISTMAS PARTY ON EACH FLOOR

CHRISTMAS EVERYTHING! ART, CRAFT, 
CAROLS, BINGO, MOVIES, BAKING, 
CONCERTS & CHRISTMAS LUNCH!

BALLET4WELLBEING

CHRISTMAS PARTY WITH TONI 
ITALIANO, SANTA & HIS LITTLE HELPERS

MEN'S CLUB HIGH TEA FEATURING 
TONY Z AND TREVOR K

What's Happening in December!

Leederville

Printed Rosewood Programs in our homes and connect on our website @ www.rosewoodcare.org.au

West Perth
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Contact:
1300 971 771

info@rosewood.org.au
www.rosewoodcare.org.au

Message from the CEO

LEEDERVILLE MT HAWTHORN (HEAD OFFICE) WEST PERTH
5 Britannia Road

LEEDERVILLE  WA  6007
200 Scarborough Beach Road
MT HAWTHORN  WA  6016

67 Cleaver Street 
WEST PERTH  WA  6005 

home with our Residents
The Rosewood Gallery

Rosewood Neighbourhood
2024 Deck the Doors Competition

Some very special guests will be wandering 
the halls to choose the lucky Winner and 

give out prizes and certificates. 
Look out for them! 

Special Guest Walk Around at:
    Leederville: 10:30am Monday 16 December
    West Perth: 10am Tuesday 17 December

I extend my warmest wishes to our residents and their families as we all enjoy the 
festive season — a time that reminds us of the importance of family, friends and  
community. We look forward to celebrating the joy and spirit of the season with 
each of our residents. With many exciting Christmas festivities planned, 
delicious meals to enjoy and a range of activities to do together. There's much to 
look forward to. 

TRACY HARRIS
Chief Executive Officer

I am pleased to announce that Rosewood will be transitioning our clinical 
software systems:

By improving our systems, we can better meet the needs of our residents and staff, 
ultimately fostering a more supportive and responsive care environment. 

Comprehensive onsite training will be provided to staff in the new year, with a 
target "go live" date set for April 2025. I will be emailing our residents' families in 
December with more information and details.

Clinical Management & CRM: from iCare and Resident Manager to e-Case, and
Medication Management: from MedMobile to BESTMED



Connect with Rosewood

welcome home

Follow us:

The Rosewood Gallery
Rosewood Neighbourhood

2024 Deck the Doors Competition

Jessie @West Perth

Marie @West Perth

Christina @Leederville Beth @Leederville Ernesto @West Perth

Mary being massaged by Shelly (Massage Therapist) 
@Leederville

Daryl and Yoezor (Catering) @Leederville

Pat and Susan (Lifestyle) @Leederville

Laurie @Leederville

Irma, Joanah (Admin) & Kamana 
(Lifestyle) @West Perth

Marina @West Perth

John @West Perth George @West Perth

Susan @West Perth Cecily @West Perth

Beryl @West Perth

Marjorie @West Perth


